May 18, 1965

. Mr, Havold H. Blackburn
Commerce House
Cheapside,
/ Bradfoxd 1, England

Dear Mr. Blackburn:

Your pleasant and detailed account of the Horsforth Blackburns is greatly
appreciated. My father has promised to answer it, and I look forward to meeting
‘you on a subsequent trip to England,

Cowxdially yours,

Henry Blackburn, Jr., M. D,
HB:mj ' | ik
CC: Dy, H. Blackburn
- P, O, Box 2478
Lakeland, Florida



